Judge Harmon,



ODFP Expansion Project

Open Door Food Pantry 6601 CR 912 Joshua Texas 76058

My name is Barry Gee, and I am the CFO for Open Door Food Pantry (ODFP). ODFP is the largest non-profit (501c3) food bank distribution center in Johnson County. Each year we give away over 4.5 million pounds of food to the residents of Johnson County. ODFP distributes food every other Saturday at 6601 CR 912 for a total of 26 outreaches. ODFP also supplies other food pantries/churches in the Johnson County area.

We would like the opportunity to apply for funding to build and additional 7,500 sq.ft. warehouse with freezers/coolers, concrete for our parking lots, and two additional forklifts. This would allow ODFP to expand our distribution, onsite food storage to prevent spoilage and waste, and to better serve Johnson County and its people. This project will take 9-12 months to complete.

Cost of the 7500 sq ft. metal warehouse at \$ 105.00 per sq. ft This includes all electrical, plumbing, insulation, restrooms, office space. It also includes the loading dock and approved septic system	\$ 790,000
4– 1000 ft walk in coolers/freezers	\$ 180,000
Concrete existing parking lot and around new warehouse	\$ 275,000
2 – forklifts	\$ 42,000
Metal fencing to secure property	\$ 58,000
Total Grant Request	\$ 1,345,000

Thank you, sir, for your consideration for this grant.

Barry Gee

Chief Financial Officer
Open Door Experience
Troy Brewer Ministries
Open Door Food Pantry
cfo@opendoorexperience.com

cell: 817-988-1685

Rachel Sitler

From:

Rexann Knowles

Sent:

Wednesday, March 2, 2022 4:07 PM

To:

Rachel Sitler

Subject:

FW: Grant proposal for Open Door Food Pantry

Attachments:

Grant letter 2-30-22.docx

From: Chief Financial Officer <cfo@opendoorexperience.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 3:33 PM

To: County Judge (public address) <countyjudge@johnsoncountytx.org>; kevin.dyer@grantworks.net

Subject: Grant proposal for Open Door Food Pantry

Some people who received this message don't often get email from cfo@opendoorexperience.com. Learn why this is important

* External sender - use caution with links or attachments *

Kevin,

Here is a copy of our grant proposal.

I will try to contact you one day this week or feel free to reach out to me.

Thank you

Barry Gee

Chief Financial Officer @
Open Door Experience
Troy Brewer Ministries
cfo@opendoorexperience.com

cell: 817-988-1685